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Rural Education Program Funds
The last few years we have qualified for rural education funding. Unfortunately, as of the latest 
formula and information released from the federal level, we do not qualify to receive these for 
next year. They had notified us of this change last year but in the summer of 2020 reinstated us 
for one more year.  This will mean an approximate $23,000 cut to our federal funds. I have no 
other preliminary allocation numbers for 2021-2022. 


